
It’s been 60 days since I started my journey to serve our 
community as superintendent. This remarkable experience 
has been filled with learning, growth, and inspiration. As we 
confront our challenges and continue Disrupting for 
Excellence, this will entail revisiting strategies and 
repositioning for greatness.  

As I tour the District and meaningfully engage with our 
DeKalb Schools family, community partners, BOE 
members, and my number one priority, our scholars, I see 
our progression toward excellence and student success. As 
we continue implementing our Miracles Framework, I look 
forward to sharing how we align our work with the District’s 
Strategic Plan.  

Thank you for meeting and sharing with me at our 
Roundtable Discussions as we become H-Pride Certified, 
reading our weekly newsletters, and participating in our 
ThoughtExchange surveys. These engagements and 
interactions are indispensable. Your suggestions, opinions, 
and feedback matter because they help shape our 
essential work.  

I look forward to working with you as we continue to 
transform into a District that serves, believes, and develops 
future leaders.   

One student at a time.
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60-Day Plan: Reflection and Progression
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